

Newsletter



10th November 2017

Dates

Tuesday 19th December N1 Christmas Singalong -

Wednesday 20th
December – last normal
day and Christmas
party day

Thursday 21st
December – Nativity
day

Monday 8th January – Nursery reopens

Late - Pick Up club

Monday is Art and Craft night and the children are now beginning to do some Christmas Crafts. The charge for this is £8, and this includes the use of materials.



Parking

Please remember to park safely when dropping or collecting children from nursery. 8:45 am is a particularly busy time, and parents are often in a rush, but the safety of children is paramount.

What are the children learning next week?

They are developing movement skills through obstacle courses including floor ladders and mini jumps. They are learning how to move in different directions such as forward, backwards, sideways. They are learning how to take turns on equipment and to make their movements more controlled.

Scholastic Book Club

We are sending leaflets home for the last book club this term before Christmas. Any books you order will earn the nursery points towards free books which we will use to update our library collection.

Please place your order online at

Schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor

By Friday 1st December





Putting on coats

Please support your child in learning how to put their own coat on. Sometimes it is easier for them to put the hood on first, and then reach for the sleeves. Zips are still quite tricky at this age, but putting a coat on themselves is within the capability of most 3 and 4 year olds, with a little practice.

Advice on the purchase of technology for families

The Parents Guide to Technology on the UK Safer Internet Centre website provides information and advice on features, settings and saftey tools (such as parental controls) for some of the most commonly used games devices. This also includes a Shoppers Checklist for Parents considering a new gaming device for their family.

